
 

No. RGNAU/5156/1/ADMIN            21 May 2021  

CORRIGENDUM-2 

Subject: Corrigendum to the Advertisement on "Appointment of Vice 

Chancellor of Rajiv Gandhi National Aviation University (RGNAU)"  

This is with reference to our earlier advertisement no. 

RGNAU/S156/1/ADMIN/136 dated 03 March 2021 published in University website 

inviting application for the post of Vice Chancellor, Rajiv Gandhi National Aviation 

University (RGNAU).  

2. The email id therein was erroneously mentioned as vcrgnau@gov.in. You are 

requested to send your applications to the correct email id vc@rgnau.ac.in with a 

copy to sdit.div-moca@gov.in latest by 1700 hrs on 28 May 2021.  

3. The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.  

 

-Sd- 

(Garima Singh) 

Acting Registrar 


